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Charlestown  

Community  

Primary School 

You must be in school 
each day for 8.45am! 

Friday 17th May 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 24th May, children can come 

to school in their own clothes for a 

small donation.  

We will also be holding a raffle next 

week with some fantastic prizes up for 

grabs! 

All donations will go towards                         

purchasing the current Year 6 children 

a leavers hoodie!  

Thank you in advance! 

Notice! 
 
 
 

School closes for May half term on      
Friday 24th May, at 2.15pm for a week.  

 
We return to school on                             

Monday 3rd June.  

Year 6 Super Stars! 

We are incredibly proud of our year 6 children who 

have absolutely smashed it this week with their SATs! 
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Important 

dates     

Rounders at Abraham Moss  

School closes 

Thursday 23rd May 

Friday 24th May 

Attendance 

Reception 2 are the attendance 

stars for last week! 

Stars of the Week 

All of T12 (Team 12), All of T11 (Team 11),                           

Herschell (Team 10), Jasmine (Team 9),                            

Harrison (Team 8), Sonia (Team 7),                                    

Trihanna (Team 6), Harper (Team 5),                                    

Ryan (Team 4), Zac (Team 3),                                         

Lina (Team 2), Mikolaj (Team 1),                                      

Ivy-Rae (Rec 1), Nathan (Rec 2)                                 

Araya (Nur 1), Charlie (Nur 2)                                  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Thank you to those of you who have attended 

our SEN drop-ins so far.   
Here are the dates for the next ones: 

Fri 7th June and  
Fri 5th July 

All sessions begin at 8.45 and finish at                   
10.15 -  you do not need to attend the whole 
session, call in when it is convenient for you.  

 

Strictly no ball games to take place on the   
playground before or after school.  

Any balls on site at this time will be removed.  

This is to ensure a safe environment for all. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Team 9 had a  fantastic focus 

day, all about coding, with Into 

University last week! 

 

  

 

Once you are on school 
grounds, we kindly ask 
that you dismount from 

your bikes and scooters. 
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